
 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Year 10 
pupil, Chloe Longford, who 
received the Greater 
Manchester Police ‘Cadet of 
the Year’ award this week for 
the outstanding contribution 
she has made at Police 
Cadets.  Another pupil to 
make us really proud at All 
Saints! 
 

 
 
 

Parents in Partnership 
Meeting  

Tuesday 3rd October at 
4.00pm 

 
There will be a meeting of 
the Parents in Partnership 
group (PIP) on Tuesday 3rd 

October at 4.00pm in school.  
The PIP is open to parents 
and carers of all our pupils as 
well as to staff and friends of 
the school, and is a friendly 
and enthusiastic group which 
meets to discuss and plan 
events to raise money for the 
school.   
 
As well as welcoming new 
parents to the group, the 
focus of the meeting on 3rd 
October will be to plan our 
next event – a Race Night 
later this term. 
 
If you are able to come along 
you will be made very 
welcome, and all 
contributions of time,  

 
 
commitment and ideas will 
be much appreciated.  If you 
would like any more 
information about the group 
please contact the School 
Office. 
 
 

Parents in Partnership 
50/50 Draw 

 
The 50/50 draw takes place 
every month in school.  
Members contribute just £2 
per month, £1 of which goes 
into the prize fund.  The more 
members we have, the bigger 
the prize and the greater the 
contribution to school funds 
from Parents in Partnership.  
If you would like to join the 
50/50 draw or would like more 
information, please contact 
the school office or visit our 
website – 
www.allsaintscatholiccollege.c
om. 
Thank you to everyone who 
supported the 50/50 draw last 
year.  
Congratulations to the Mooney 
family and Mr Riley, winners 
for August and September. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
27th September - Open 
Evening from 6.30pm 
  
29th September - school 
photos 
  
3rd October - Year 7 Welcome 
Mass, 1.30pm - 3.00pm 
 
6th October – Year 10 Poetry 
trip to Manchester University 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Soccer Round-up 
 
All Saints Year 11 boys’ 
football team were very 
unlucky to lose 2-1 away at 
Whitworth on Wednesday 
afternoon. All Saints had taken 
the lead in the first half with a 
long-range free kick by 
goalkeeper Callum Royle that 
ballooned over the Whitworth 
goalkeeper and into the net. 
In the second half, All Saints 
dominated the early 
exchanges and thought they 
had gone 2-0 up. A free kick 
from the right side of the box 
to the back post was lashed in 
by Lewis Coburn after 
bouncing off a couple of 
players. The Whitworth team 
immediately ran to the referee 
claiming handball, but the 
referee then disallowed the 
goal for a push!  
Still All Saints came forward 
and again should have 
doubled their advantage as 
another good cross from the 
right to the back post to Abdul 
Kassama would have led to a 
second goal. However the ball 
hit a bobble, the striker hit it 
and sent it wide. Two let-offs 
in the space of 10 minutes 
spurred Whitworth on and 
they rallied. The home team 
scored back to back goals in 
the space of 5 minutes, 
despite claims from All Saints 
that the second goal was off-
side.  
All Saints did pour forward in 
the final minutes but 
Whitworth hung on for the 
win.  
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After School Sport 
 

Pupils are welcome to join any 
(or all) of the after school 
clubs which are now on offer: 
Monday: Girls’ Football 
Years 7 & 8 
Boys’ Rugby Years 7 & 8 
Tuesday: Boys’ Football Year 
11 
Aerobics and Fitness 
Wednesday: Multi Sports, 
Karate 
Thursday: Boys’ Football 
Years 7 & 8 
Table Tennis 

 
 

Linguists of the week 
 

Joe Fawcett, year 9, has been 
working extremely hard in 
French and has refused to 
give up when faced with 
particularly difficult topics! 
Great work Joe, keep giving 
your all because you’re doing 
really well! 

 
Hannah McCormick, year 9, 
has made a real effort in 
Spanish this year despite 
never having studied the 
language before. She has 
already made great progress 
and the MFL department is 
sure there is more to come! 
Keep up the wonderful work, 
Hannah! 

 
 
 
 

Lego Club 
 

If you like LEGO you’ll love 
LEGO CLUB – every Monday 
and Friday after school in the 
library.  Everyone welcome! 
 

 
 
 

Duke of Edinburgh News 
 
We have had an amazing 
response to the Duke of 
Edinburgh award scheme and 
I am really looking forward to 
the coming year. 
 
Sessions will start Monday 2nd 
October, 3pm – 4pm for Year 
9 pupils participating in the 
Bronze award.  
Sessions for the Silver award 
will start on Monday 25th 
September from 3pm – 4pm in 
the art room. 
  
There is still time to sign up so 
please see me as soon as 
possible if you are interested. 
  
Mrs Kellett 
 

 
 

Twitter 
 

Keep up with news as it 
happens: 

@allsaintsccduk 
 
 


